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Wednesday 2nd November 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

This year, Maths Week England is running from 14th to the 18th November 2022 

and Berrybrook will be celebrating this week by linking most of our curriculum 

lessons in that week to Maths. Across school, children will take part in a range of 

activities, for example: learning numbers in Spanish, reading Maths stories, 

experimenting in Science, learning about famous Mathematicians who have 

contributed significantly to our lives and learning maths skills from the past in 

History. 

To begin this celebration week, we will once again be holding a Times Table Rock Star Day on Friday 18th 

November and we are inviting all pupils and staff to come dressed up as a Rock Star. Please be as creative 

as you can be for your outfits (age appropriate). We will not be asking for donations for this day. 

Below you will find some photos, which aim to give inspiration for the Rock Star outfits: 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember it 

will be November, so it will be quite cold, so consider 

this when choosing outfits. 

Let us know if you have any questions. 

Kind Regards, 

Mr A. Smith 

Head of School 
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